

Dear Guests.

We are excited to announce that our hotel will be undergoing a soft renovation to bring you an even better experience. Starting from July 30, 2023, we will temporarily close our doors to begin this exciting transformation.

Our goal is to create a more modern, luxurious, and comfortable space for you to relax and unwind during your stay. The new design will feature updated decor, stylish furnishings, and sustainable amenities, all while preserving the charm and elegance that our hotel is known for.

We understand that this may cause some inconvenience for our guests, but we assure you that we will do everything we can to minimize any disruptions during the renovation process. We appreciate your understanding and patience during this time.

While our doors are closed our team are available for enquiries about current or upcoming bookings and our website remains open. Please feel free to email our Reservations team at enquiry@adlibhotels.co and we will respond promptly.

We will keep you updated on our progress and look forward to welcoming you back when we reopen on December 1, 2023 with a brand-new look and feel.

Thank you for your continued loyalty and support.

Sincerely,

Boglarka Galberki

Hotel Manager

